
Dear Parents,

Laura's House of Stories came to your child's day care today for a fun
and exciting story time. It is so good to be back and to see the kids again.

We started out the year with a theme entitled "Make New Friends". Young
children are surrounded by family friends and have learned to play with
other children in the neighborhood or at day care before they enter

kindergarten. Today's children usually interact with other children outside

the home at an earlier ase.

Through stories, songs, games and crafts, your children were involved in
the ever-popular topic of friendships, what makes a good friend and how to
make new friends.

If you would like some ideas to share with your child on today's theme,

check out some of the following books at your local library.

Will I Have a Friend by Miriam Cohen
Being Friends by Karen Beaumont
The Crayon Box that Talked by Shane DeRolf
Don't Fidget a Feather by Erica Silverman
Arnie and the New Kid by Nancy Carlson

We had a lot of fun with our story theme today and I enjoyed being
with your children. I look forward to another exciting story time with your
children very soon.

Thank you,
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